
 

RESOLUTION 

Waiver to Policy 3065 for Yearbooks Agreement with Jostens 
 

  

 

WHEREAS, Duluth Public Schools Policy 3065 - Vending Machines and Relations with 

Vendors requires that student yearbook contracts grossing more than $5,000 in sales must go 

through a competitive bidding process that must be ratified by the School Board; and 

  

WHEREAS, Duluth Public Schools had internally started the competitive bidding 

process for FY21 but was unable to complete it due to COVID-19; and 

 

WHEREAS, the current yearbook vendor for both East and Denfeld High Schools is 

Jostens; and  

 

WHEREAS, the contract with Jostens, expires in June 2020; and 

 

WHEREAS, Jostens would like to start working on yearbooks in May of 2020 for the 

2020-2021 school year; and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Duluth Public Schools does agree 

to waive Policy 3065 for yearbooks for the 2020-2021 fiscal year and agrees to extend the 

contract with our current year book vendor, Jostens, for one year. 
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